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Introduction
Unmanned aerial systems (UAS) have seen increased use in the transportation sector. UAS
have provided significant improvements in the ability to collect information in challenging
environments, as well as savings in data collection expenses. New England State Departments
of Transportation (DOTs) requested an evaluation of their current programs and
identification of other best practices for establishing and sustaining a UAS program for their
daily operations.

Methodology
The report evaluated and provided recommendations on organizational
structure for UAS programs, Federal Aviation Administration (FAA)
rules for operations, and detailed analysis for the following UAS cases
that are being used in New England:

• Emergency response and recovery

• Public outreach and engagement

• Bridge inspection

• Surveying and mapping

• Construction inspection

• Traffic analysis

Conclusion
The research team presented its findings to the NETC in the published report, which suggests
review or modifications to the following items: organizational structure, standard operating
procedures, risk assessment, aircraft sensor and platform selection, post-flight processing, data
management, and FAA coordination for the use cases selected.

New England DOTs have a good foundation for using UAS in their operations. The additional
recommendations outlined in the report can assist with leveraging the potential of UAS for data
collection in daily operations.

What are the potential impacts?
The recommendations for New England State DOTs will assist them in updating their existing
processes and streamlining their UAS programs. Implementing these recommendations will
help innovate UAS data collection processes and provide DOTs significant financial savings
and a safer environment to collect data.
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